

## LexEVS Meeting Minutes 1-30-13

<b>Meeting Name:</b>	LexEVS Technical meeting (Part of EVS Tools Meeting)	<b>Location:</b>	NCI 2115 Conf Room 5034 (NIH/NCI) Mayo RST-41st Street Bldg, 3-240C
<b>Date:</b>	01/30/2013	<b>Time:</b>	1:00 PM CST
<b>Facilitator:</b>	Larry Wright / Craig Stancl	<b>Attendees:</b>	<b>Wright, Larry (NIH/NCI)</b> <b>Fragoso, Gilberto (NIH/NCI)</b> <b>De Coronado, Sherri (NIH/NCI)</b> Safran, Tracy (NIH/NCI) Haber, Margaret (NIH/NCI) Ong, Kim L (IS) <b>Lucas, Jason R (IS)</b> <b>Bauer, Herbert S. (Scott)</b> <b>Lian, Zonghui</b> <b>Peterson, Kevin</b> <b>Stancl, Craig</b> Wynne, Robert (NIH/NCI) <b>Gentile, Arthur (NIH/NCI) [C]</b> <b>Brem, Larry (NIH/NCI) [C]</b> <b>Pan, JJ (NIH/NCI) [E]</b> Roth, Laura (NIH/NLM) <b>Ager, Mandy (Mayo)</b> <b>Murthy, Sahana (Mayo)</b> <b>Hardie, Linda (Mayo)</b>
<b>Conf. Line</b>	Call in: 1-866-660-5416, pass code: 2398515 Meeting Number: 732 008 454 Meeting Password: 4NCI <a href="https://cbiit.webex.com/cbiit/j.php?J=732008454&amp;PW=NMDdjMzi0ZDVm">https://cbiit.webex.com/cbiit/j.php?J=732008454&amp;PW=NMDdjMzi0ZDVm</a>		

Outstanding Action Items		
Action Item	Status	Owner
•	•	•
•	•	•
•	•	•

## LexEVS Meeting Minutes 1-30-13

LexEVS Discussion Topics		
Topic	Discussion Points	Action Items
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Status of LexEVS 5.1 Security Fix Junits (LEXEVS-523) – Lian</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li></li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Scott will push this out to 5.1 and run the Junits against it for verification.</li> <li>Once we are ready for QA, we will discuss the appropriate process</li> </ul>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Status of Server Crash Problem (LEXEVS-522) – Linda</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Looking at hybrid schema – would not remove any current schema, would add to current</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Linda to continue to look down this path.</li> <li>Mayo will send - test hierarchical traverses, value set operations, mapping data sets</li> </ul>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Status of Missing database index for Metathesaurus (LEXEVS-506) – Sahana</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>There was a missing index – ran script to generate index – ready for QA</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li></li> </ul>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Status of LoadMetaBatch throws illegal character error (LEXEVS-527) – Sahana</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Due to controlling character – removed controlling character and updated all command line scripts – ready for QA</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li></li> </ul>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Status of OWL loader puts property comments on every property value (LEXEVS-514) – Scott</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Dates back to 2010 – ready for QA</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li></li> </ul>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Status of Metathesaurus unable to load or Resume (LEXEVS-526) – Lian</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Property links -</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li></li> </ul>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>QA Update</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Arthur will be transitioning off the project – Vivick (sp) will be moving into this role</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li></li> </ul>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Prioritization of JIRA items</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li></li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>492, 495, 444</li> </ul>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Ant version for EVS – Tracy</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li></li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Scott will contact Sarah to get build files and will update this group next week.</li> </ul>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Upcoming face to face</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li></li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Diane &amp; ?? – PIT wants to use REST interface to access</li> </ul>

## **LexEVS Meeting Minutes 1-30-13**

		<p>CDSAR – priorities are still unclear</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Denise will show use cases with CDSAR – what can be supplied with current and what will require new interface</li><li>• Integrated calls against both – map out use case retrievals??</li><li>• Mandy will send draft agenda end of day 1/30</li></ul>
Adjourn	Thanks for your participation!	